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platform in Canada and say, “And now, lot me read to you 
what they think of these matters at McGill University."
The University cannot be held responsible for what you say 
and write, and therefore I feel we Bust take whatever step a 
we can to indicate to the public that the divorce between 
the University and TEE ALAHM CLOCK is complete.

If you will not consider it impertinent, 
may I offer a suggestion? Why not approach the authorities 
in charge of Strathcona Hall, which is not a University 
building, and ask if they will not allow THE ALAHM CLOCK 
to bo placed on sale there? The building i© directly 
opposite the Roddick Gates, and I do not think any student 
would find it inconvenient to go there for a paper.

Yours faithfully,

Pr incipal.


